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Autumn Term Parent Consultations 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Our Autumn term parents’ evenings will take place on Tuesday 19th October and Wednesday 20th October 2021.  These 
ten- minute consultations will be held in person, although we can arrange a telephone consultation if this is your preferred 
option. Meetings will be a great opportunity to discuss your child’s progress and how they are settling in since their return to 
school in September.  If your child has a Pupil Passport you will be allocated a twenty- minute consultation.  You will also 
have an opportunity to look through your child’s books across subjects to see the work they have been doing. 
 
The timings on each evening will be: 
 

Tuesday 19th October  Wednesday 20th October 2021 

3.40 – 5.30pm 3.40 – 7.00pm 

 
 
Class teachers will each have slots available on each day, so please approach them to book preferred times.  Teachers will 
endeavour to place slots together for siblings. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Flatman and Ms Wallis 
 
Executive Headteacher and Head of School 


